Kirk Langley School Council and Eco-Advocates of Change

2024-2025.

Our Representatives.

At Kirk Langley C of E Primary School, we are represented by 14 children within our School Council and 14 within our
Eco-Advocates of Change. This consists of 2 children from each year group.

Our children attend and participate in group meetings and discussions each half term. These take place in our
dedicated ‘council’ office, supported by Miss Owen-Salmon and Mrs Walker- although led mainly by children.

How our children are elected.

We use a voting system to elect the roles of the school council and eco-advocates of change. Children are given time to
prepare for their ‘spotlight’ moment to allow their ideas to shine brightly to their audience. Once all candidates have
given their speeches, each school member votes for their chosen candidate.

Children who are voted, remain in their post for a whole school year and identify themselves with a badge to ensure all
children recognise their role.

Responsibilities of Our School Council and Eco-Advocates of Change.

Being a voice for the children of Kirk Langley Primary School.

Being responsible role models for all children.

Organising school fundraising events.

Leading themed Acts of Collective Worships.

Reading and supporting Church Services.

Supporting our Governor and Church representatives in their worship delivery.
Taking care of our surroundings and within our community.

Sharing British Values through our actions.

How staff support children in their roles.

Both councils have a designated member of staff, who support them with an agenda of upcoming events, fundraisers, and

important Christian Calendar dates, as well as the inclusion of other faiths.
We are committed to our school vision of
‘A school where every child can shine.’

Daniel 12:3

'Those who have insight will shine brightly like the brightness of the expanse of heaven, and those who lead the many

to righteousness, like the stars forever and ever.'

With our vision and values our belief is we have a responsibility to give our best in all we do, and our children are helped to

prepare for their lifelong learning journey.






